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Important Message about Homework. 

This week English and Maths homework has been set for your child on IXL. IXL is an interactive 

learning platform that can be accessed via a computer, tablet or smartphone. You can access it 

either through navigating to this address https://uk.ixl.com/signin or by downloading the app in 

the appropriate app store. 

You will receive your child’s login via parentmail on Friday (along with their Purple Mash and Times 

Table Rock Stars logins). 

Each week when you log in you will see that your child has been assigned work to complete. 

Teachers will be able to monitor progress, view work and see how long children have been using 

IXL. This will then allow them to provide personalised learning for your child and clearly identify 

the next steps needed in their progress. The expectation is that children in Year 3 should spend 

20 minutes each week on the assigned English and maths activities. 

 

Reminders: 

1. Please make sure your child has their PE kit in school each day 

2. Please send the reading record in daily (even when it is not book change 

day) so that we can record any reading that we do with your child. 

3. Please do not allow your child to bring in their own books, folders, pencils, 

pencil cases or toys. This helps us to reduce the amount of items 

transferring back and forth. 

 

Thought for the Week: 

How will you forgive someone this week? 

 

What we have been learning this week. 
Maths English Science RE 

We have been learning 

about the value of the 

digits in a 3 digit 

number. This is found 

by looking at the 

column that the digit 

is in. 

We have found out 

about the life of Mary 

Anning. We watched a 

video, did a piece of 

drama, sorted the 

story and found out 

facts about her. 

We have learnt about 

the 3 types of rocks: 

igneous, sedimentary 

and metamorphic. 

We have also learnt 

which rocks fit into 

these types. 

We have learnt 

about how God wants 

us to live our lives in 

our families. We 

learnt from St. Paul 

and we learnt about 

the Holy Family too. 



 

Homework Tasks. 
Homework is set on a Friday and due in the following Wednesday. 

English Maths 

ixl Level C task L10 on sentence structure ixl Level D task L5 on place value 

 

 

Spellings for next week. 
Spelling pattern for week beginning 21.9.20. 

The sound ‘ay’ spelt ei. 

eight, eighth, eighty, weight, neighbour, vein, veil, beige, sleigh, freight. 

 

Orange Group Green Group. Purple Group 

the 

a  

do 

to 

today  

door 

floor 

poor 

because 

find 

accident 

accidentally 

actual 

actually 

address 

Please help your child to learn all 15 spellings: the words relating to the spelling pattern 

and the words for your child’s spelling group.  

The test will be on all 5 of the group words + 5 of the pattern words. 

 

FINALLY - AN APOLOGY: 

Miss Rogers and I are extremely sorry about the mix up with the reading levels.  

The children have done brilliantly these last 2 weeks and it is a pleasure to make sure 

they are now on the correct level. 

 


